
NOTICE 
JUNE 27 & JUNE 30, 2025 MEETING OF THE 

NOMINATING COMMITTEE FOR THE STATE COMMISSION ON WATER RESOURCE 
MANAGEMENT 

 
SUBJECT: Notice of Cancellation of Meeting. 
 
The June 27 and June 30, 2025 meetings of the Nominating Committee for the 
Commission on Water Resource Management have been cancelled. 
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this has caused. 
 
 
  COMMISSION ON WATER RESOURCE MANAGEMENT 
 

   
  Ciara W.K. Kahahane, Deputy Director 
 
Dated: June 26, 2025 


